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The Ottoman Empire's dissolution in World War 1 connects considerably with the Armenian and Suryoye, Assyrian, Chaldean, and Greek genocides.
Christians living in the Ottoman Empire were subject to systematic discrimination and extermination. Men, women, and children fell victim to the Turkish-annihilating storm. They were tortured and murdered, women raped, and discriminated against because they refused to convert their religion to Islam and because they were part of the mentioned ethnic groups. Others were captured, abducted, and forced to convert.

Although the Armenian genocide happened a hundred and eight years ago, its consequences are taking a toll on Armenia and the Armenian population in current times, too. Even though Abdul Hamid and Talaat Pasha are not alive today, their current-day replacements, Recep Tayyip Erdoğan and Ilham
Aliyev, continue the long-held genocidal mission of their ancestors. Their disastrous intentions with the Armenian culture and their attempts to erase the trace of Armenians from the world show in their political agenda. Although sad
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to realize, they are determined to achieve their goal by any means, to empty our homeland from its indigenous inhabitants and destroy our rich
cultural heritage.


Over three months have passed since Azeris blocked the only road connecting Armenia to Artsakh, leaving hundreds and thousands without adequate
food supplies and necessary medical or humanitarian aid. They continue committing war crimes, celebrating the deaths of the Armenian soldiers and people.

We must raise our voices to spread awareness and call for action to challenge the current crisis since Armenia's security and Artsakh's survival depend on us. Please, raise awareness on this issue since more indifference will only hurt
Armenians and the future of Armenia.
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Source: UCLA
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Country Director, Nara Melkonyan, has made a
 
new request for
 
assistance
 
to
 
enable
 
displaced
 
people
 
to
 
receive
 
vocational
 
training
 
so
 
that
 
they
 
can
 
move
 
toward
 
self-sufficiency
 
in
 
their
 
new
 
homes.
 
She
 
has
 
identified several folks that are interested in learning
 
cosmetology. She
 
also foresees that some
 
people might want
 
to learn carpentry
 
or open a
bakery.
 
We
 
encourage
 
contributions
 
to
 
this
 
new
 
ministry
 
opportunity.
 
You
 
can follow the
 
links below to
 
make your contributions.
)



Every Contribution Makes an Impact!
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From
 
now
 
on,
 
you
 
can
 
make
 
your
 
donations
 
through
 
PayPal.
 
Please
 
follow
 
the
 
link
 
below
 
to
 
make
 
your
 
donation.
 
\
 
Make
 
your
 
donation
 
by
 
selecting the "Donate"
 
button on
 
the webpage. \
 
The people
 
of Artsakh
 
and Armenia are grateful
 
for your contribution!
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Follow us!
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